
 

 

 

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) 

New charge for the Ultra-Low Emissions Permit 

What if my existing permit expires after 01 February 2024? 

We will honour existing permit agreements and allow current 
permits to run their course.  The new charge will be applied to any 
future application. 

What if my permit expires before 01 February 2024? 

We will not be issuing any new permits in January 2024.  However, 
any application received during this period, we be issued a 
temporary permit up to 31 January 2024. 

Where can the permit be used? 

The permit can be used in any standard tariff parking space in 

Central Milton Keynes, where the symbol         is displayed on the 

parking signs. 

Who is eligible to apply for a permit? 

Any person over the age of 17 who drives an electric or plug-in 
hybrid vehicle that omits less than 100 (g/km) emissions may 
apply for the ultra-low emissions permit. 
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